

409 N. FIRST ST.
PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85004
AREA CODE 602
PHONE: 258-3434

June 7, 1966

Carl Dabelstein 1419 S. 54th Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We are in receipt of your letter reporting your reception of KUPD on June 2, 1966. It is very gratifying to us when someone will take the time to let us know that our signal is heard at such a distance. We are a three-tower, directional, full-time at 500 watts, 1060 AM and 97.9 FM.

We were happy to learn that you received us with enough clarity to copy us. We hereby verify your reception of KUPD, and we do thank you for writing to us. May you continue to receive and enjoy KUPD for a long time to come.

Sincerely,

TRI-STATE BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC.

William H. Clifford

President-General Manager

WHC:hn